
 

 

From: Laurence Moore [mailto:laurence.moore@stalbans.gov.uk]  

Sent: 03 November 2017 16:37 
To: Millbrook Power 

Cc: Planning Applications 
Subject: Millbrook Power Project - Adequacy of Consultation Request 

 
 
Dear Ewa, 
 
Thank you for your letter in relation to the proposed Development Consent 
Order (DCO) application for the Millbrook Power Project. 
 
The Council has no comments to make regarding the adequacy of the 
consultation request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Laurence Moore 
Development Manager  
Planning & Building Control 
St Albans City & District Council 
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